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To whom it may concern,
I am responding with comments about the WD-10 form. I feel that 1301, 1302, and 1303 should be
set apart from one another, specifically removing /separating pipe from ductwork. To surmise, I feel
that HVAC Pipe Install should be removed as a sub classification for HVAC mechanic/technician.
 
Respectfully,

David Leonardi
U.A. Local 421
Plumbers,Pipefitters and Service Technicians
O)704-721-0517
C)854-202-4298
davidl@local421.org
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